On August 15, 2006, Mr. Lynch requested the following information regarding agenda item CC1 - Consultant Contract for Pleasant City Community Development, Inc.:

QUESTION:  
Why are these five contracts (CC1-CC5) all going up so much?  If it is justified, how did we start out too low?

RESPONSE:

The original contracts covering the month of July were for the summer 21st Century Community Learning Centers (21st CCLC) Programs and were funded by the 21st CCLC FY06 grant that ended on July 31, 2006.  

These Beacon Center contracts on the August agenda will be funded by the FY07 21st CCLC Grant and will cover the entire FY07 school year.
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